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Amidst the chill that February brings,
The frost-kissed mornings & the evenings cold, |
A quiet strength within the earth still clings,

As whispered talks of springtime are foretold.

The barren trees, like sentinels, stand tall,
&% Their branches etched against the gray sky’s
, dome.
: Awaiting warmer winds to break their thrall. Resident Birthdays

February Birthdays

3-Dave Traylor

Yet, in this cold, a beauty pure and keen, 4-Peggy Maddox
feas As snowflakes weave a tapestry of peace,

7-Carolyn Hunter

9-Norma Duncan
21-Clare Edman
28-Gail Wilkins

Staff Birthdays
14-David Gill
14-Maria Valle

25-Clariss Jenkins

Rev. Will Atwood, Associate Pastor
of Care Ministries at Waples Meth-

odist Church in Denison will be 9.96"“""3
available to visit residents on Tues-
day afternoons. You can contact
him by calling (903) 465-3350 or
emailing him at will@waplesumc.orq if you would
like to have communion, request prayer, or visit
with him.




Welcome New Residents %

Chris & Donna Hodgson—Apt #602
Mae Clayton—Apt #706

Special Activities This Month

+ The Wesley Readers will meet Sunday, February 2 and Sunday, February
16 at 1:00 p.m. in the Library.

+ Join us in the chapel on Tuesday, February 4 at 1:30 p.m. to view the
documentary of Yogi Berra entitled “It Ain’t Over.”

+ The Resident Advisory Committee will meet Wednesday, February 5 at
1:00 p.m. in the chapel.

+ Thursday, February 6, we’ll gather in the sunroom at 3:00 p.m. to play
“Left, Right, Center.” Come enjoy some fun and prizes!

+ Texoma Rockhounds will meet Friday, February 7 at 7:00 p.m. in the
chapel.

+ “Inside the Mind of a Dog” is a wonderful movie about how service dogs
are trained. Join us in the chapel on Thursday, February 13 at 3:00 p.m.
to see this fun and interesting show.

+ Friday, February 14 we’ll crown the Wesley Village Val-
entine’s King and Queen. Be watching for ballots so
you can vote for one man and one woman to be this
year’s royalty.

+ Tuesday, February 18, we’ll welcome Karen Slater who
is coming to share a session on “Aging with a Sense of Humor.” She’ll
be in the chapel at 2:00 p.m. for a fun event!

+ We welcome back Grant Bennett and his guitar on Friday, February 21 at
2:30 p.m.as he comes to share some pickin’ and grinnin’ after Braum’s
day ice cream.

+ The Friday movie will be “The Six Triple Eight” on February 28 at 1:30
p-m. During World War Il, 855 black women joined the fight to fix the
three-year backlog of undelivered mail. Faced with discrimination and a
country devastated by war, they managed to sort more than 17 million
pieces of mail ahead of schedule. Popcorn will be served!




